Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Division of Emergency Preparedness and Community Support
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

64J-2.011
Trauma Center Requirements

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on November 5, 2018, the Florida Department of Health, received a petition for permanent variance from the requirement of Standard III.D of “Trauma Center Standards,” Department of Health Pamphlet 150-9, January 2010, as incorporated by reference into Rule 64J-2.011, Florida Administrative Code, that ophthalmic surgeons staffing surgical services at Level I and Level II trauma centers be board certified or actively participating in the certification process.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Lori L. Jobe, Esq. at (850)245-4685 or by email at Lori.Jobe@flhealth.gov.
